
Kumar Neppalli

From:
Sent: Tuesday, November 21,2006 10:33 AM
To: Kumar Neppalli
Subject: RE: Amesbury Drive Parking Permit Request 

Kumar,

As we discussed, I am sending this e-mail to you to document the decision made during the Neighborhood 
Amesbury Drive Parking Permit Meeting that occurred on November 15, 2006 at my home. As a result of this
meeting, the attending residents of Chandler's Green decided that we would work to resolve this matter internally 
and that we do not wish to make any changes to the existing parking restrictions on Amesbury Drive. Therefore, I 
am officially withdrawing my original petition to change the parking restrictions to allow me to obtain residential
parking permit.

I appreciate you taking the time to attend our meeting and I thank you for your assistance in this matter.
Regards,

Richard J. Yost
7700 Amesbury Drive 
Chapel Hill, NC
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